
 
 

 

 

SPRING NEWSLETTER 
MAY 2021 

Spring is in full swing in Bryn Du Woods with blooming daffodils, freshly 
mowed lawns, and even a mid-April snow shower! We hope the everyone 
has been safe during this last year, pray for the quick recovery of those 
who have been impacted, and hope that as we start to turn the page, the 
Board can revive community activities.  
 

  Your 2021 board members:  

• Brian Goss – President 

• Nadia Moore – Vice President 

• Nick Roberts – Financials 

• Lynette Tilley – Landscaping, Maintenance, and Architectural 
Review 

• Cipriano Martinez – Communications (Membership/Webmaster) 

• Brandi Lee – Social Media/Recording Secretary 

• Nancy Heck – Colony Representative  
 
We are working to rework the community website, but we invite you to visit 
and engage with community members via our Facebook page and our 
current website: https://brynduwoods.hoaspace.com/cgi-bin/index.pl.  
 

 

mailto:bgossUSN@aol.com
mailto:nadia.moore@medtronic.com
mailto:aos_nick14@yahoo.com
mailto:yourbabycatcher@gmail.com
mailto:ncccippy@gmail.com
mailto:blssout@gmail.com
mailto:ceciliah49@yahoo.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/105635113594468
https://brynduwoods.hoaspace.com/cgi-bin/index.pl
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IMPORTANT DATES 
Granville Road Improvements 2021 (Be alert for workers!!!) 

• Concrete Work: 4/22/21-4/27/21 

• Top soil-seeding and Mulching: 4/28/21 

• PDR – Patching: 5/10/21-5/12/21 

• Planning: 5/13/21-5/17/21 

• Asphalt Intermediate: 5/18/21-5/20/21 

• Smooth Seal Surface: 5/21/21-5/24/21 

• Man Holes Adjusted: 5/26/21 

• Valve Boxes Adjusted: 5/27/21 

• Strip: 5/28/21 

COMMUNITY REMINDERS 
While our neighborhood is a safe one, we want to make sure we remain 
vigilant about a few things.  

• Make sure you lock your vehicle doors and secure valuable items. 

• Bring in delivery boxes and items in a timely manner.  

• Reach out to your neighbors, exchange phone numbers, email 
address, and communicate.  

• Please turn on exterior lights at night. 

• Keep pets on a leash and clean waste.  

• Please make sure to advice the Board about home improvement 
and building plans, per Bryn Du Covenants and design guide. 

• Planting in the main entrance will be delay this year pending 
additional landscaping.  
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• Observe the 25mph speed limit. Family, children, golfers, and pets 
frequently use the roadway. This includes the colony (we’re looking 
at you dark blue Tesla with blacked out windows…).  

COMMITTEE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
During the Board’s most recent meeting it was decided that three 
committees should be formed to help address some community needs.  
 
Social Committee – Brandi Lee, Chair 

• Need volunteers to work on 2nd annual Granville Graduate Car 
Parade.  

• Please contact Brandi at 614-381-8060 or blssout@gmail.com 
Landscaping Committee – Lynette Tilley, Chair 

• Need volunteers to help with water and weeding of main entrance 
areas 

• Please contact Lynette at 541-490-3140 or 
yourbabycatcher@gmail.com 

Style/building guide Committee 

• Need volunteers to update the building and material 
recommendations with more up-to-date and relevant ideas.  

• Please contact Lynette at 541-490-3140 or 
yourbabycatcher@gmail.com 
 

 
 

mailto:blssout@gmail.com
mailto:yourbabycatcher@gmail.com
mailto:yourbabycatcher@gmail.com
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OUTREACH REQUEST 
 
Bryn Du Watering Volunteers – Kindly consider volunteering this year to 
cover our watering needs at our entrance. Please contact Lynette at 541-
490-3140 or yourbabycatcher@gmail.com. 
 
End of the school year profiles – If you have a child in school, graduating 
student, student athlete, or just a terrific kid and would like to share their 
accomplishments in an upcoming newsletter, please email their name, a 
picture if desired, and a brief writeup to: 
bdw.communications@gmail.com. 
 
Call for Art – Looking for the children artists in our community to submit a 
drawing, picture, or painting about their hopes for their community this 
year. All submissions will be entered into a raffle for a $25 Amazon gift card 
(limit one entry per child and deadline is June 30, 2021). Please email all 
submission to bdw.communications@gmail.com and include the artists 
name and age, address, the title of their work.  

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F60B054FA5AA238-bryn2%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1FIaaRIvj3KIQUyGj6qFPtEjsUPAtFu_u55FbMm8BvkwwQXIVTNFNqQlg&h=AT3L54whrwC1-XNoWHpupdDj1zDBXHBH9HP2tXuS1eTOPqgPJLTbK2GjZkiYTE4QuRW_CFPWgTJKK3mIWaJdXuI7WVtnF0uYII1If-fa10TQ-jhyN-qfEiG2Fr53P7BE7A&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT3_4A_kn_82Gy9K38P5pBP4oPLBZI67C8v7lhD0fYF5K2M7ykysuoLUbqq-AYTE1Q1bd396WI54ytCLvzqBiDo9meZ9raSeQ2JqGcZM4M1PdAhtfA2YwBEPmFPXpNu_FDdA6MW1HJnJzJEapcLzxhEOCU7ypAWYQB_Lz2eym4BMnPk1upJePzDVs-142knk8t1_HHCdmA1Oy2cy
mailto:bdw.communications@gmail.com
mailto:bdw.communications@gmail.com

